PACER STACKTRAIN July 18, 2008

Stack Facts

48' Service for PNW REMINDER: Cancellation of 48°
Service for PNW

Dear Valued Customer,

Pacer Stacktrain wants to remind you that the use of 48' equipment in the Pacific Northwest
(PNW) was cancelled as of March 14, 2008.

This reminder is being sent because 48' equipment continues to move into Seattle and Portland.
We do offer 53' equipment for Third Party Domestic and Automotive customers in this market.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer Stacktrain
Business Development representative or our Customer Support Group.

Customer Support:

Eastern Region: (800) 876-7281
Western Region: (800) 933-7822
Mexico: (866) 420-2290

We appreciate your business.
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